14th January 2021.

To whom it may concern:

This is to confirm that I am a native speaker of English, and that [ have proof-read and

amended the document entitled: Current treatment for HCV/HIV coinfection in adults.

Requests for further information should be made by e-mail to:

johnflanagan2@gmail.com or by telephone (099-013-1661).

John Flanagan M.A. (Cantab.)




